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CORRESPONDENCE-KADEE DELLA DONNA

!; y Forbidden City
S— Kadee Della Donna Daisy.Gomez 06/03/2013 09:29 AM

As a resident of Marina Pacifica (9334 key 1 Conrad Lopes) and a frequent customer at Forbidden City |
need to let you know that it is a great restaurant with great live music. They have to do something to
stand out because they are in a lousy location (hard to find, many others have failed) and the only thing
that has kept them going is the fact that you can actually get live music in Long Beach, they have great
food, and an awesome manager Mike. The music is not too loud, and Mike walks around with a tester
always testing the sound inside and out to make sure it’s not too loud. He is always concerned for the
patrons and the neighbors re: noise.

DO NOT ruin a great business and a successful restaurant because a few old biddies across the water
think the music is too loud! It is not. Tell them to turn their hearing aids down! You and | both know that
a couple of rebel rousers with too much time on their hands can ruin a business. Listen to ALL of us.

Thank you,

Kadee Della Donna
562-618-1767



s BTW
- Kadee Della Donna to: Daisy.Gomez 06/03/2013 10:59 AM

9334 Key 1 is the FIRST building, 3rd unit down, so very very close to Forbidden City.

Kadee Della Donna



